

Diocese of Altoona-Johnstown

Office of Information Technology 927 S. Logan Boulevard Hollidaysburg, PA 16648 ph: 814.695.5579 ext. 2698

fax: 814.695.8894

email: isit@dioceseaj.org

M E M O

TO:

Diocesan Directors, Staff and Pastors

FROM:

Dave Eger, Technology Services Director

DATE:

November 14, 2016

SUBJECT:

Email system migration Friday December 2nd

We will be migrating from our current email system (Lotus Domino) to Office 365 on Friday, December 2, 2016. Email will be offline overnight Friday, December 2, 2016 and will resume Saturday Morning.

Everyone's email address will stay the same and all accounts will continue to receive email uninterrupted.

Please check your diocesan email for more specific information and regarding the migration and training for the new system in the coming weeks.